
From: Spike Wheeler
To: Lake County Clerk of the Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Assessment Appeals
Date: Sunday, May 5, 2024 11:57:22 AM

Hi Johanna,
The owner has decided not to continue the appeal.
Spike Wheeler

On Friday, May 3, 2024 at 11:34:35 AM PDT, Lake County Clerk of the Board
<clerkoftheboard@lakecountyca.gov> wrote:

Good Morning,

I have not received your hearing confirmation for assessment appeals 01-2023 through 04-2023.

 

Could you please fill this out and return to me?

 

Thank you,

Johanna

 

Johanna DeLong

Assistant Clerk of the Board

County of Lake

255 N. Forbes Street #109

Lakeport, CA 95453

(707) 263-2580
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